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Sarah C. Stoner
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July 17, 2015

VIA E-FILING

Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretary
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission
Commonwealth Keystone Building

400 North Street, 2nd Floor, Room-N201
Harrisburg, PA 17120

Re:  AEP Energy, Inc.'s Application for Reduction in Security and Change in Security
Instruments, Docket No. A-2009-2132755

Dear Ms, Chiavetta:

On August 19, 2014, AEP Energy, Inc. (“AEP”) filed an Application for Reduction in Security
and Change in Security Instruments. Subsequently, Staff from the Bureau of Technical Utility
Services requested that AEP submit financial documentation in support of its application. Based
on discussions with Staff, AEP is submitting the link below to American Electric Power, Inc.’s
Form 10-K for the fiscal year ended December 31, 2014.

http://aep.com/investors/FinancialFilingsAndReports/Filings/docs/AEP 10K 2014.pdf

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

SCS/dsc

cc: Jeffrey McCracken (via email)
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